The Cloverleaf 4-H meeting was called to order on November 8, 2021, by President
Jessica Jahay. The roll call was, “What is your favorite food at Thanksgiving?” and was
answered by nine members. Cara and Chloe Whitaker led us in the song “I'm Gonna Eat on
Thanksgiving Day.” For recreation, Dyson Inman decided to do a community service project.
We picked up trash from the previous Friday night football game. Secretary Trilbey Dorsey read
the minutes of the previous meeting. We then had officer reports, treasurer Grace Cantrell
discussed the expenses of the month. Jessica Jahay attended the council meeting and asked
for comments on this year's awards banquet. She brought it to our attention that we will have
new forms for our record books. Announcements led by the leaders, Julie Jahay and Jenny
Cantrell, reminded returning members that they must be signed up by December 1st, and new
members by May 1st. During the old business, we acknowledged everyone’s hard work
throughout the year and gave them their awards from the Achievement Banquet on November
7th, 2021. To round out the meeting, Garen Cantrell demonstrated how to make festive Oreo
Turkeys, and Chloe Whitaker gave a project talk on her calf Daisy. Finally, the meeting was
adjourned and followed with refreshments supplied by the Jahays.
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Report By Jessica Jahay







